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To:   Policy Board Members 
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Date:  October 29, 2019 
 
 

Executive Director’s Report 
 

Accomplishments and Progress 
 
OahuMPO is currently in the interviewing process for the vacant Senior Transportation Planner 
position and continue to ask you to encourage anyone who may be interested to apply.  
Recruitment has also begun for a Transportation and Community Planning Intern.   

 
More information about these recruitments can be found at:   
https://www.oahumpo.org/about-mpo/job-opportunities/ 
 
Technical Advisory Committee (TAC)  
 

The TAC met on October 11, 2019 and received an annual orientation refresher as required by 
the TAC bylaws.  The TAC received a status update on the May 2018 Certification Review 
Implementation Plan.  Updates on the review findings were provided and the MPO is on track 
to meet its deadlines. 
 
Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) 
 
The CAC met on October 16, 2019 and received the annual OahuMPO refresher orientation and 
a presentation on the 2019 Oahu MPO CAC survey which included demographics and 
expectations of its members. The CAC sub-committee on pedestrian safety discussed ongoing 
coordination for a visit to the Joint Traffic Management Center (JTMC). The CAC discussed 
candidate work elements for the Overall Work Program FY2021 as part of their call for projects. 
There were four proposals discussed and revised and those candidates were sent out to partner 
agencies for feedback  
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